Property Manager’s Summary of the October 14, 2024 Board Meeting 

 
· The Board of Directors has been reviewing the Member Handbook policies.  As policies are reviewed and approved Members will be notified by email or US mail.  The policies will be posted on the website for Members to review.  Any Member wanting an actual paper copy will need to contact the Office.
· Highlands received $137,780.00 from Board of Water and Light as rebates for replacing 207 refrigerators with energy efficient models.
· Management announced that work order survey cards will no longer be left when a work order has been completed.  This is due to the new Yardi Work Order Response Email system put into place.  An article will be placed in the November newsletter, as well.
· Management to add an article in the  newsletter encouraging members to attend board meetings.
· The next board meeting will be December 9th at 6:30 pm.  There will not be a Board meeting in November.





